
     CARDINAL DISPOSAL INC. 

  P.O. BOX 7000 
   WOODBRIDGE, VA  22195 

                      (703-670-2800) 
 

       October 2021 
 

 

To:  Cardinal Disposal Customers 
 

Subject:  New Prince William County Code/Yard Waste Mandated Guidelines and Price Increase 

Effective October 1, 2021, Code/Yard Waste Changes consist of the following: 

Yard Waste Pick Days:  For Monday and Thursday Customers: Your pickup day will be Thursday  

     For Tuesday and Friday Customers: Your pickup day will be Friday 

 

Yard Waste to include:  Leaves (not to exceed 15 bags per pick up day), grass clippings (not to exceed 15 bags 
per pick up day), shrub and tree trimmings must be tied in bundles (from March through December).  Yard waste 
does not include roots, stumps, trees and/or branches larger than 2 inches in diameter and 4 ft in length. 
Materials need to weigh less than 50lbs. 
 

Christmas Trees: Will be collected the first two weeks in January only. 
 

How should waste be prepared?   
 

Acceptable: Biodegradable yard waste bags, personal container labeled for (yard waste), bundled shrub and tree 
trimmings up to 2 inches in diameter and 4ft in length, bundles and containers may not exceed 50lbs in weight  
 

Unacceptable:  Loose yard waste and/or brush, yard waste, cardboard boxes, plastic bags, unbundled shrubs 
and tree trimmings over 2 inches in diameter and over 4 ft in length, yard waste or bundles exceeding 50lbs in 
weight  
 

Brush set out requirements: Brush includes tree trimmings (excluding stumps, tree trunks and branches), up to 
2 inches in diameter and 4ft in length. Bundles cannot exceed 50lbs, bundle with twine (do not use metal or 
plastic to bundle). Material must be from general maintenance. Excludes tree removal, land clearing, or 
development activities.  
 

The County is also offering decals at the facilities if you prefer to take the yard waste yourself. 
 

For additional information contact Prince William County Landfill at 703-792-6000 
 
Price Increase:  Due to these mandated waste changes, there will be a price increase of $2.00 per month for 
ALL customers effective October 1, 2021.  This increase will go towards more equipment, additional employees, 
and fuel cost. 
 

Reminder:  Please remember to sit your trash and recycling out the night before as there may be route changes 
(your community could be the first to get picked up). 
 

Remember to pay your bill you can go to  www.cardinaldisposalva.com  you just need your account number 
and the last 4 digits of your telephone number is your password.  

Any questions or concerns, please contact us at 703-670-2800. 
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